January 6, 2016 ‘

Mr. Scott Weeks

Madison County Planning & Zoning
125 West North Street

P. 0. Box 608

Canton, MS 39046

Re: Site Plan Review for C-Store to be located on property owned by Twin Cedars Development, Inc.
(Bobby Brown) Highway 51, Madison County
|

Dear Mr. Weeks,

As per the request of the Board of Supervisors, | met with Larry Taylor and Roxanne Case, as
representatives of the Wildwood Home Owners, on Tuesday, January 5, 2016.

While no official solution was agreed to, we were able to discuss some possible resolutions to their
objections as represented at the Planning Board meetings held on September 10, 2015 and October 15,
2015 and the Board of Supervisors mqetihg held on December 21, 2015. It is our intent to hold further
conversations to see if a resolution can in fact be reached.

Please accept this letter as our official request to table, continue and reschedule our appearance before
the Board of Supervisors from January 19; 2016 to the second meeting in February 2016, as agreed to by
Mr. Taylor and Mrs. Case, in order for us to have adequate time to continue discussions of a possible
resolution. If you need to verify the agreement to reschedule you may contact Mr. Taylor at 601-502-
3423 or Mrs. Case at 601-605-6921.

Contact Parker Sartain at 601-506-2398 to verify that the meeting has been rescheduled and the exact
date and time of the second Board of=1 upervisors meeting in February 2016.

Respectfully,

Bobby Brow

Twin Cedars Development, Inc.



